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Every year since 2013, the Tongil Group has been carrying out laptop donation drives in order to support 
world missionaries. In 2014, with the aim of helping the world missionaries, they collected 50 laptops 
given by organizations and enterprises, including the Tongil Foundation, and gave them to the Mission 
Department. On October 7, 2015, five sets of new laptops (the laptop, bag and mouse included) were 
presented to Asian Regional President Chong-Shik Yong at the Cheong Pyeong Training Center to donate 
towards supporting the Asian mission countries. 
 
From 2012, the Tongil Group has practiced “Huimang (Hope) Dream Donation of Monthly Salary 
Round-Off” by gathering a small amount not exceeding 10,000 won from executives and staff members’ 
monthly pay to support various organizations in need. The Tongil Group is also making various social 
contributions by donating secondhand laptops and other items. 
 
 


